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Caledon Central Pool closed indefinitely  

	The Town has announced that Caledon Central Pool on Kennedy Road and Charleston Sideroad has been closed indefinitely.

The Town announced late Friday afternoon it is taking the precautionary move based on the discovery of mould and on the

recommendations of the environmental inspection company contracted by the municipality. While the mould discovered does not

mandate that the pool must be closed according to Health Canada regulations, the Town is actively taking this precautionary step.

Relocation is being offered to all participants in registered programs. Provisions will be made at nearby pools, or refunds issued.

Those with questions about a program at the pool are asked to call Recreation Supervisor Heather Savage at 905-584-2272, ext.

4815.

A full evaluation of the facility is underway. The Town will keep citizens informed of next steps.
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